
 
 
To: Villa de las Flores 
From: Pro Landscaping, Inc. 
Date: March 2024 
Re: Monthly Update 
 

Trees: Tree trimming has been completed. Olives will be sprayed on Thursday March 28th.  

Weeds: Weeds are being controlled by permitted herbicides and manual removal.  

Grass: Irrigation on turf areas remains on twice a week with a 4-minute cycle.  

Shrubs: Regular pruning on plant material is ongoing. Irrigation drips remain once a day for 10 
minutes each. 

     

 

Irrigation: We are continuing to adjust sprinkler heads/drips and repair broken sprinklers.  

February Work Orders:  

Fix broken sprinkler. Completed (WO# XN766478) 

Pipe leaking on the tennis court. Completed  

5316 Los Coyotes fix sprinkler- Completed.  

 


